
                                                     

                                                                                                                             
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
SNOHOMISH COUNTY PUBLIC HOSPITAL DISTRICT NO. 1 

  

 

The Board of Commissioners of EvergreenHealth Monroe (Snohomish County Public Hospital District No. 

1) will attend a special meeting and education on Friday, July 12, 2024 at 7:00 a.m. 

 

The public is invited to attend in Room Tan 250 in the Evergreen Surgery and Physicians Center, located 

adjacent to Evergreen Hospital Medical Center, 12040 NE 128th Street, Kirkland.  Free parking is available 

in the hospital parking garage.   

 

The meeting location meets Americans with Disability Act (“ADA”) standards concerning accessibility for 

individuals with disabilities. Individuals with specific requests for auxiliary aids or other accommodations to 

assist in their attendance may contact Candace Scairpon at 425-899-2667 no later than 24 hours before the 

start of the meeting. 

 

Dated this 9th day of July 2024. 

 

Karen Gahm 

SCPHD#1 Commissioner & Chair  

 

For questions, please contact:  
Melissa Gray 

mgray@evergreenhealthmonroe.com 
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